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I oppose requiring in person voting. Vote by mail is convenient and gives the voter 

more time to study and decide on their choices in a thorough and thoughtful manner. 

It is better for people that can't drive or take time off work to get to the ballot box. It is 

better for the disabled and elderly. In my opinion it is better for everyone. It 

encourages greater participation. It has been working in Oregon for a very long time. 

I cannot see any rational reason for changing this. I oppose SB 210. Having to drive 

or take the bus or taxi to a specific location is archaic. There are plenty of checks and 

balances in making sure the people voting by mail are who they say they are. Don't 

mess up something that has been working well. Don't create a burdensome situation 

where there is no need to do so.  

 

Multnomah County Resident and Registered Voter 

 

 

 

 


